
 

 

 
 

Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 

Year 12 Assessment Week 
 
As another half term draws to a close, it has been lovely to see our Year 12 students working so 
hard in preparation for their upcoming assessments, and really utilising their free time in a 
productive manner. This week the Sixth Form Centre has been abuzz with hard work, and I am 
sure that the students will reap the rewards of their hard work in the coming weeks.  
 
I am writing to inform you of the assessment process that will begin on Monday 7th June and 
end on Friday 11th June. Students have been issued with their assessment timetable, which has 
been shared with you as well, via email. Please note that students with access arrangements 
have had these taken into consideration with our planning.  
 
During the assessment week, some students will be granted Study Leave, based on their option 
choices, as not all subjects will be assessed at this time. The table below sets out the 
attendance requirement that we are expecting students to follow:  
 
Student Option 
Choices  

Study Leave? Attendance requirement 

Studying 
subjects which 
are all holding 
assessments 

Study Leave No need to attend College unless requiring help.  
No General RE Lessons. 

Studying 
subjects with no 
assessment at 
this time* 

No Study Leave Students must attend College for all timetabled 
lessons, unless directed otherwise by their teacher.  
No General RE Lessons.  

Studying a 
combination of 
assessed and 
non-assessed 
subjects* 

Partial Study 
Leave 

Students will need to attend their lessons as normal, 
using their free periods for study leave.  
However, if a student has an assessment in the 
afternoon, they may miss that morning’s lessons.  
No General RE Lessons. 

 
*Non-assessed subjects: BTEC’s, Art, Architecture, Photography, 3D Design, Graphic Design 
 
 



 

 

The assessments will run in 3 timetabled sessions a day, with timings listed on a students’ 
individual assessment timetable. Students should arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the start of 
their assessments.  

We pride ourselves on our excellent pastoral care and, as such, students should note that, if 
they need additional support, the Sixth Form Team will be available to help, and students are 
encouraged to make contact with their tutors to arrange a suitable time to meet if needed. 
Subject teachers will also be on hand at scheduled times for support too, details of which have 
been shared with your child.  

Thank you so much for your continued support with our wonderful Year 12s. We are immensely 
proud of what they have achieved so far this year in such challenging circumstances.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at l.jones@allhallows.net or  
a.maxwell@allhallows.net 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Jones      Mrs A Maxwell 
Director of Sixth Form    Head of Year 12 
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